
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

[Principal's Name]  

[School's Name]  

[School's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Principal's Name],  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to you as a concerned 

parent of a child in [Grade/Teacher's Name] class at [School's Name].  

I would like to propose a suggestion regarding [specific policy or area 

of improvement], as I believe it could greatly benefit our kindergarten 

students. [Briefly explain the issue and your suggestion, keeping it 

concise and specific].  

Thank you for considering my suggestion. I appreciate your commitment to 

providing the best educational experience for our children.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


